Dear KIDS OF THE CIRCUS (and parents):

Thank you for participating in CIRCUS OF THE KIDS. All of us hope you & your entire family
thoroughly enjoyed the experience.

Please take a few moments to answer the following questions. Your comments will help us create
better programs for you in the future. Additional comments may be added to the back or put on a
separate page. Your satisfaction, enjoyment and pride are important to us. Thanks!

On a scale of 1 to 5 (5 is best), how did we do? - Put comments below & on the back.

—— Organization Of Rehearsal Weeks

—— Reading Materials (Clear, Informative, Concise)

— How effective did you find our staff?

(Is there anyone particular you'd like to commend)

— Did you feel we were concerned about safety?

—— Rehearsal Quality

—— Performance Quality

——— Souvenir Value

—— Opverall Satisfaction

What did you like BEST?

What did you like LEAST?

Did you benefit from circus participation? If so, how?

What originally convinced you to join the circus?

What changes are needed?

Would you like to participate again?

Do you know anyone who might like to bring CIRCUS OF THE KIDS to their community? (please
include their name, address and telephone)

NOTE: Your name would be appreciated.

To learn more about joining us at camp, check our summer schedule at: www.circusofthekids.com.

Please bring this to the cast party or send to:
CIRCUS OF THE KIDS ° 9042 SHOAL CREEK DR * TALLAHASSEE, FL 32312



